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Monday July 19 2010 … 
 
Show & Tell : Trees with a Past—Do any of your trees have an interesting 
history? When and where did they come from? Who styled or owned the 
tree before you acquired it? Bring in your trees and tell us their stories. 
 
Topic: Clinic on tools with Bob T. What are the essential tools to own? 
Bring in your own tools and learn the correct way to sharpen and clean 
them. 
 
Raffle Table: We will have our usual raffle, please bring in your donations. 
 
Also, as always, feel free to bring in your trees for advice from our Club ex-
perts. 
 
Coming in….. 
 
August 16– Back by popular demand: 50/50 auction with Kent. Start look-
ing at your trees and pots to decide what to sell at the auction. 
 

Our Next Two Meetings: 
 
Monday July 19, 7:30 pm 
Monday Aug 16, 7:30 pm 
 

Garth Homer Society 
Auditorium 

813 Darwin Avenue 
Victoria, BC 

2010 VIBC Officers 
 

President             Bob Taylor     
 
Past-Pres             Randy Kowalchuk 
 
Treasurer             Judy Horsland 
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Sooke Potholes 

 
There is an open house at Bob’s at the Sooke Potholes every Sunday after-
noon. Go to the 2nd parking lot and ask attendant. 
 
Bring the kids, snacks, come swimming, and talk bonsai. Look for the white 
mailbox. 
 

 

Art Gallery Volunteer Needed 
 

A member is needed to help water and maintain the Club’s Bonsai Display 
at the Art Gallery on Moss Street. If you would be able to spend 15 minutes 
once a week at the gallery. Please talk to Jane P. 
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Tak Yamaura Demonstration 

 
Our meeting in June saw Tak Yamaura from Japan Bonsai pay our club a visit and put on a very infor-
mative demonstration as he worked on a Shimpaku Juniper which he so generously donated to the 
club. 
 
As Tak worked on the tree he discussed what he was doing, why, and answered many questions fro 
the audience, even to such things as how to propagate cuttings, fertilizer regimen, and aftercare of the 
juniper. 
 
Thank-you very much Tak, it was a most enjoyable evening. 


